
Dear Coaches:

We are looking forward to the 16th Annual Laker Lightning Classic Tournament and appreciate
the opportunity to host your team at the RVA Fields on Saturday, May 11th, 2024 (rain or shine).

Here are some key points regarding the tournament:
● Registration: Registration is now open. Please return completed registration forms,

along with a check made out to “MLBT Boys Lacrosse” in the amount of $600 per team
to:
MLBT Boys Lacrosse
6 Valley Road
Boonton Township, NJ 07005

● Registration and payment is due no later than March 15, 2024.
● Roster: All teams must submit a complete roster no later than May 1, 2024. Rosters

may be emailed to lakerlightning@gmail.com in any format as long as we have the
player’s name, DOB, and US lacrosse number.

● Waiver: All athletes attending the Laker Lightning Classic must submit a completed
waiver, available here: https://forms.gle/oxVdBUfQnTLxgMFF7
no later than May 8, 2024. Waivers are being submitted electronically starting April
22nd.. No athlete will be allowed to play without a signed waiver.

● Schedule: The schedule will be posted in Tourney Machine about a week before the
tournament. The 5th and 6th grade teams play in the morning. The 7th and 8th grade
teams play in the afternoon. The 8th grade plays for a Championship.

● Rules: Tournament rules are posted on the website!
● Misc:

● FOOD and BEVERAGES will be available. Enjoy burgers, dogs, kebabs and the
infamous fruit smoothies.

● Tournament tees are available for purchase at 2 locations at the Tournament.
● NO DOGS and NO OPEN FIRES/BBQ’s are allowed.

● If you have any questions, please email us at lakerlightning@gmail.com

Feel free to pass this along to your parents and visit us online at www.lakerlightningclassic.com
for more information.

We are looking forward to a great day!

Stephani Wright
2024 Tournament Director
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